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Advent-Christmas 2016 

 
 

Dear Friends, Sisters, Brothers, Volunteers, Benefactors, 
Teachers, Youth and Children, 

 
 During this Special Time of CHRISTMAS, receive a warm 
greetings from our Technical School and Children Fund of Don 
Bosco Kep. Thanks for being so near during this 2016. Please 
stay at the side of Youth and Children during 2017 as well. They 
are hope for the Future.  
 
 May the Lord, during the Commemoration of His Holy Birth 
in a poor village, without running water, electrical power, Internet, 
TV cable, toilets, without a nearby school, without rights for the 
children, was born as a Sign of Peace and Love for Humanity.  

          From DON BOSCO KEP 

 

Thank you for being so near! 

 

Blessings for you and your 

dear ones. 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 2017 

 

Stay at the side of our Children and Youth in 2017 

Support a SCHOLARSHIP 

Acleda Bank – Kep Province 

A/N: 3803-01-041854-1-8 

Swift code. ACLBKHPP 
Ac/Name: Don Bosco Foundation of Cambodia 

management@donboscokep.org / WhatsAp: (+855) 97.371.2020 

mailto:management@donboscokep.org
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Fr. Albeiro Rodas, SDB 

mailto:albeiror24@gmail.com

